Convention and assembling of the Convention next year the problem of advising and informing the delegates on the constitutional issues involved in the Convention and on the mass of material that is available for study, including our report and work book. It seemed to us it would be unfortunate if in accordance with what we have been talking about a Convention assembled in July for a day or so to elect a president so he could start work on committees and each delegate was then handed a bulky report of this Commission and an even bulkier work book and told to go home and read it in preparation for a September meeting of the Convention, without more.

We therefore, borrowing a page from the note book of the Legislature, thought it would be helpful to have a session perhaps of several days that would be a work shop session for delegates, at which members of the Commission and the staff could present to the newly elected delegates the problems of constitutional revision, could discuss the reports of the